
Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

 

Re: Battlefields 

 

 

It is with regret that we have had to take the unfortunate decision to cancel this year’s 

Battlefields trip. With the current situation, and uncertainty over travel to both 

Belgium and France, it is not viable to run the trip this November and we have 

decided that cancelling it at this point is the only realistic option open to us.  

 

However, we have agreed that we will review this position again in January, when 

with good fortune, the way forward will be much clearer. If possible, we will 

reorganise this trip to take place in July and, whilst it will not be at a time when we 

will be learning about WWI, it will still provide an excellent opportunity to 

consolidate what has been learnt along with a wonderful History trip. 

 

So, our intention is to retain payments and places on the trips with a view to 

reschedule this next year. If this is not acceptable, and you do not wish for your child 

to take part in the rescheduled trip, then you can request a refund, less any 

transactional charges, from the finance team. Please contact the finance team for any 

financial queries. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Sean Taylor/Sarah Hughes. 


